
Martin L.  Doster Quoted in NYS Conservat ionist  "The Bu�alo
River 's Comeback"

March 25, 2022 | IN THE NEWS
Martin L. Doster was quoted in NYS Conservationist talking about the positive steps forward and the utilization of
community on the Buffalo River. 

“RiverWorks was a game changer on the private side,” said Martin L. Doster, a former DEC remedial engineer in the
region. “It is bringing people to a river that no one would typically go to.”
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